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Source: ISO/IEC SGFS Plenary Meeting - London, 20-22 May 1997

1. The  attached  document,  SGFS(ISP)  N684  (UK comments  on  ISP 12059-1  to  -6, 
Common information for management functions) has been received by SGFS. The 
document identifies defects which have arisen in the process of producing these ISPs 
and,  as  a result,  raises  some issues which  it  believes  need to be considered by 
SGFS.

2. SGFS  considers  that  the  issues  raised  relate  to  the  activities  of  the  Regional 
Workshops in developing ISPs as well as to the activities of SGFS itself, and that they 
need to be considered in the context the review of wider requirements for activity on 
ISPs which is addressed by SGFS N1421, <questionnaire>. 

3. SGFS therefore  requests  the  Regional  Workshops  to  review the  issues  raised  in 
SGFS(ISP) N684 in conjunction with the questions in SGFS N1421. Responses are 
requested by 31 August 1997.    


